
                                 

 
SAFER INTERNET DAY 

Tuesday 7th February 2017 
20th January 2017 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
At Brookfield and Lunsford Schools, we acknowledge that ~ a SAFE child is a HAPPY child! 
In the spirit of partnership and collaboration, the three schools on site are joining together to 
support our parents and children within our school community. So ~ together with the rest of the 
nation, we will be celebrating Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 7th February and we’ll be following 
this year’s theme:-  

‘Be the change : unite for a safer internet.’ 
 

We believe we can create a safer internet together and so we invite you to join us on the day and 
take part in some of the after school activities. 
The arrangements are as follows:- 
From 3.30pm:- 
Refreshments served in the hall of Brookfield Junior School (enter via Reception) 
4.00pm:- 
All parents and children meet at Brookfield Junior School  
Parents have a bespoke information session and workshop led by Martin Carter from SALUS, 
addressing issues such as:- 

 Use of social media, looking at the risks and benefits of an online social life 
 How to identify abusive online behaviours 
 How your child can help others be Cyber Smart 
 Online gaming 
 When things go wrong – it’s not the end of the world 

Meanwhile all children gather together in the Family Room with the Fire Brigade and Community 
Police Officers (PCSOs) to share safety tips and take part in related activities. 
5.00pm:- 
Children join their parents and share the slogans and messages that they have created. 
 
If you and your child are interested in joining us for an informative and fun session, then please 
complete the reply slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 3rd February. 

 
In the meantime, you may wish to help yourself to help your child and visit some of these useful 
websites:- 
 

www.thinkuknow.co.uk     www.childnet.com  
www.kidsmart.org.uk      www.saferinternet.org.uk 
 
Use these, and the after school workshops, as a way of learning and keeping yourself and your 
family informed, and a way of having fun together in an ever developing technological world. 
Parenting and relationships are key to keeping children safe online ~ and so we look forward to 
meeting with you on Safer Internet Day and working together to keep our children safe at all times. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

M J Blewer    P Woods   G Anscombe 

Mrs M J Blewer   Mrs P Woods   Mr G Anscombe 
Head Teacher    Head Teacher   Head Teacher 
Brookfield Junior School  Brookfield Infant School Lunsford Primary School 

       

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
http://www.childnet.com/
http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/
http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/


………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
PLEASE NOTE:- 
 
To parents of Brookfield children who will be attending after-school Netball sessions, Football 
sessions or Crazy Feet dancing on Tuesday 7th February ~ you are warmly invited to take part in 
the parent safety internet session from 4.00pm onwards and your child will join in the safety 
activities after netball/football/dancing and then go home with you afterwards. 
OR:- 
You can collect them at 4.15pm from the Infant Hall (dancers). 
Collect them at 4.20pm from Yr3 classrooms ~ Swallow/Kingfisher door (netball/football). 
 
Thank you 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 

SCHOOL PARTNERSHIP ~ SAFER INTERNET DAY WORKSHOPS ~ 2017 
 
Dear Head Teachers 
 
My child and I will be attending the workshop session from 4.00pm on Tuesday 7th February 2017. 
 
 
Child’s name:-……………………………………………….. 
 
Child’s school:-………………………………………………. 
 
Number of parents attending ……………………………… (so we have enough biscuits!!) 
 
Signed:-……………………………………………………………. 

 
 
Please indicate below if appropriate:- 
 
BIS ~ my child will be attending Crazy Feet session first ……… 
 
BJS ~ my child will be attending Netball session first ……….. 
 
BJS ~ my child will be attending Football session first ………. 

 


